## VIRGINIA REAL ESTATE BOARD WORKGROUP MEETING

July 30, 2012

The Agency Law Workgroup of the Real Estate Board held a meeting on Monday, July 30, 2012, at the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation, Richmond, Virginia.

The following Board Members were present for the meeting:

Joe Funkhouser Sandee Ferebee Steve Hoover Cathy Noonan

DPOR Staff Member present for all or part of the meeting included:

Gordon Dixon, Director

Mark Courtney, Deputy Director

Christine Martine, Executive Director

Mary Broz-Vaughan, Director of Communications, Legislation & Consumer Education

Steven Jack from the Office of Attorney General was present.

The meeting was called to order at 11:45 a.m.

The following individuals spoke during Public Comment:
Gail Coleman, Blake Hegeman, Mark Jainchell, Florence Daniels, Sara
Petcher, Donna Procise, Lem Marshall and Evan Magrill

The Workgroup discussed implementation of the amended agency law and the issues resulting from it. The Workgroup charged staff with drafting a guidance document covering the issues discussed.

There being no further business nor public comment, the meeting adjourned at 1:38 p.m.

Clifford Wells, Chair

Gordon Dixon, Secretary

COPY TESTE:	
Custodian of Record	